
 
Pine River Boat Club

   Update to Members

        May 9, 2020

Members are reminded that the normally scheduled General Meeting on Victoria Day 
weekend has been postponed to June 21 at the Clubhouse at 10:30 am. Any change to this 
will be posted as an update.

The Commodore has shared the following information:

Notice on behalf of the Board of Directors
As per the recent directives of the Township of Huron-Kinloss,  marinas (and their contractors) 
are now able to install docks. This will apply to the Pine River Boat Club. Public access to the 
property by vehicle is still not permitted and no launching of watercraft is permitted. Therefore 
the club gates will remain locked for the time being although Elliott Construction will be 
permitted to install docks. Hopefully the next step will be for the township to grant access to 
the river and the lake by lifting the State of Emergency.  In the meantime, you may choose to 
personally install your dock without your vehicle. 
Remember - Physical Distancing applies at all times.

From the Rear Commodore 

On behalf of the Pine River Boat Club an emergency approval request has been sent to the 
Saugeen Valley Conservation Authority to temporarily repair the North river bank erosion 
issue.
The request was to continue in the same fashion as the work that was done this past fall. 
The SVCA has acknowledged our request, it is under review and we should hear back in the 
next week or so.
Elliott Construction has been put on standby to complete the temporary repairs upon 
approval.

     Sincerely
     Gordon Cale Doug Baier
      Secretary Commodore


